
Project Update: August 2020 
 
Perú has had a lot of coronavirus cases and many of our volunteers have their families 
with COVID 19, thus we had to wait a long time instead of putting the rural 
communities at risk. However, this month we could see a calmer situation and we 
decided to talk with the authorities for reinitiate our activities. After much 
coordination, including our coronavirus screening test and biosecurity protocols, we 
got to return the activities on 22nd August 2020 but just with the camera trap 
assessment because this involves less contact with the population.  
 
I share you some pictures of the last activities: 
 

 
Installing camera trap. 



 

 
Camera trap stations. 



 
Top: Carnivore footprint. Bottom: Santiago the rural guide. 

 



 
We found a pre colombine wall at the middle of the forest. 
 
 


